


To whom it may concern: 

 The reason the misdemeanor conviction was omitted in the initial application is that I 

misread the question and thought I was being asked about felony convictions only. When I 

received the letter back and reread the question, I amended my answer to include the 

misdemeanor conviction and supplied paperwork along with it.  

As far as the working experience goes with A&M Friendly Movers during the initial 

application A-2022-3033044 stated, “Brian Erdman does not work for A & M Friendly Movers 

LLC” I was not currently an employee of the company when I submitted the application as I had 

left in August of 2021, not that I never worked for the company. As stated on application A-

2022-3036597, “Brian was employed by A & M Friendly Movers at the Calabash, NC location 

from July 2019 through August 2021”, I worked with A&M for over two years and another 

licensed moving company, Bellhops, before them. Bellhops is a licensed mover in PA and in 

multiple other states. PUC  8922365. Through this experience, I have gained experience and all the 

knowledge needed to run a successful and lawful moving business in Pennsylvania.  

https://www.puc.pa.gov/utility/8922365
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